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Pleasantville High School Freshman/Sophomore Orientation

Seven of our Cadets volunteered to escort students during the Pleasantville

Freshman/Sophomore Orientation on August 24th and 25th. The Cadet’s welcomed and

escorted both classes of students who had never entered the building due to last year's

mandatory virtual learning. The Cadets ensured that incoming students attended a

newcomers brief, received a personal tour of the building, and had some fun. Our Cadet

Leaders also set up a recruitment booth to educate students on the opportunities that

JROTC has to offer students.

Greyhound Battalion Drill Competition

Pleasantville High School JROTC Drill Team took second place overall in their home competition on November 20, 2021. The

Greyhounds made a huge comeback after Covid-19 and are looking

forward to a winning year. After months of dedicated practice, the Cadet’s

hard work paid off and the Greyhounds were happy with the final results.

GO GREYHOUNDS!!

Greyhound Battalion Drill (Cont.)
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COMPETITION RESULTS

● 2nd Place Overall

● 1st Place Let I Unarmed Squad

● 2nd Place Unarmed Platoon

● 2nd Place Armed Platoon

● 2nd Place Armed Squad

● 2nd Place Unarmed Inspection

● 3rd Place Armed Inspection

● 3rd Place Color Guard

Junior Achievement Community Service Project

Pleasantville High School completed this year's first community service Junior Achievement project on December 3, 2021 at .

South Main Street Elementary School. The JROTC cadets worked hard rehearsing and putting the lessons together for the

elementary students, and the kids enjoyed being around the cadets for the day. The Cadets

worked hard to improve their teaching skills and are looking forward to their next Junior

Achievement project.
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Pleasantville High School Honor/Merit Roll Assembly

Our JROTC Team took pride in presenting the American Flag during the PHS 1st Marking Period Honor/Merit Roll Assembly.

We would like to acknowledge the Cadets listed below who have sacrificed and worked hard to be a top student.
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